Kennedy, Kathy - FS, WY

From: FS-Comments-Bighorn

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 9:49 AM
To: Kennedy, Kathy - FS, WY

Subject: FW: [External Email]Pole Creek Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sara Evans Kirol (she/her)
Public Affairs Specialist

R2 Leave No Trace Coordinator
Partnership Coordinator

Forest Service
Bighorn National Forest

p: 307-674-2692
c: 307-683-7019
f: 307-674-2668
Sara.Kirol@usda.gov

2013 Eastside 2nd St.
Sheridan, WY 82801
www _fs fed.us

wi;

Caring for the land and serving people

From: Shannon Anderson

Sent: Sunday, February 19, 2023 3:46 PM

To: FS-Comments-Bighorn <comments-bighorn@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Pole Creek Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse @usda.gov

To whom it may concern: | am concerned about the proposed logging project in the Pole Creek area.
| ski the area in the winter and hike and recreate there in the summer. | enjoy seeing wildlife and
know that part of the area is important roadless and security habitat for ungulate species. Please
consider all of the impacts thoroughly, and | ask you to consider a range of alternatives that include
smaller projects and not logging the entire area proposed. | also ask you to consult with the Powder
River Pass Nordic Club to minimize impacts on winter recreation. Thank you, Shannon Anderson






